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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in
reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by the board of directors (the “Board”) of Media Chinese
International Limited (the “Company”) on a voluntary basis to keep the shareholders of the
Company (the “Shareholders”) and public investors informed of the latest business development
of the Company.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 12 January 2016 (the
“Announcement”). Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used herein shall have the same
meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

The Board wishes to update the Shareholders that, as at the date of this announcement, no formal
and legally binding agreement has been entered into between the Company and the potential
investor. This announcement is made in conjunction with an announcement of even date issued
by One Media Group Limited (“One Media”), a subsidiary of the Company whose shares are
also listed on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (Hong Kong Stock Code: 426), which
is made pursuant to Rule 3.7 of The Hong Kong Code on Takeovers and Mergers.

The Board also wishes to inform the Shareholders that, pursuant to Appendix 10 of the Listing
Rules, dealing in shares of the Company by its directors is prohibited from 27 January 2016 to 26
February 2016 (the “Blackout Period”). The prohibition also applies to One Media which is in
the same Blackout Period. Our executive director, Tan Sri Datuk Sir Tiong Hiew King (who is
also a non-executive director of One Media), is, by virtue of his personal interests, family
interests and corporate interests, deemed interested in an aggregate of approximately 52.40% of
the issued share capital of the Company, and is, through the Company, indirectly interested in
292,700,000 shares of One Media (representing approximately 73.01% of the issued share capital
of One Media). Accordingly, if any transaction under the Possible Transaction materialises, such
transaction shall not proceed until the expiry of the Blackout Period.
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Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should note that there is no assurance
that the Possible Transaction will materialise or eventually be consummated. Shareholders
and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the
shares of the Company. Further announcements will be made by the Company as and
when appropriate in accordance with the Listing Rules and the Listing Requirement.

On behalf of the Board
Media Chinese International Limited

Tiong Kiew Chiong
Director

12 February 2016
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